
Florida	Consolidated	Ditch	Company	
691 County Road 233 Ste. B1A 

Durango, Colorado 81301 
970-749-9800 

floridaditch@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

PASTORIUS HEADGATE REPLACEMENT PROJECT UPDATE 
 
 
The headgate replacement has been rescheduled to happen at the end of the water season due to a couple of 
factors. One the level of the water in the reservoir would require a large coffer dam that doesn’t necessarily 
ensure the dry work environment required for the installation of the framing of the headgate. Two, drawing the 
lake down would waste water in a year we are not expecting great runoff due to an extremely dry fall. It allows 
us to install after the water season when we can draw the lake down and not have to construct such a large 
coffer dam. 
 
The headgate has been built and is ready for installation. 
 
Contractor has done a walk through to remove the existing radial gate and remove fencing to access the area. 
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